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For Immediate Release – March 13, 2017 

 

Town of Pelican- On Saturday, March 11, 2017 at 11:59 PM, Oneida County Dispatch received a 

report of shots fired at an apartment complex in the Town of Pelican.  Upon arriving at the scene, 

deputies identified the shooter as Steven Fletcher, 46, of Rhinelander.  The preliminary 

investigation indicates that Fletcher was trying to shoot someone in the apartment complex.  No 

one was injured and Fletcher was arrested without further incident.   

 

The investigation is continuing, but charges of 1st Degree Attempted Homicide, Disorderly 

Conduct, Burglary, and Intoxicated Use of a Firearm have been referred to the District Attorney’s 

Office.   

 

Any questions should be directed to Captain Terri Hook at 715-361-5150. 
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